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Reforesting Des Moines, Iowa – 2021 

Attestation of No Double Counting of Credits 
 

I am the Executive Director and CEO of the Trees Forever and make this attestation regarding the no 

double counting of credits from tree planting project, Reforesting Des Moines, Iowa - 2021. 

 

1. Project Description 

The Project that is the subject of this attestation is described more fully in both our Application and our 

Project Design Document (PDD), both of which are incorporated into this attestation.  

2. No Double Counting by Applying for Credits from another registry 

Trees Forever will not seek credits for CO2 for the project trees or for this project from any other 

organization or registry issuing credits for CO2 storage. 

3. No Double Counting by Seeking Credits for the Same Trees or Same CO2 Storage 

Trees Forever will not apply for a project including the same trees as this project nor will it seek credits 

for CO2 storage for the project trees or for this project in any other project or more than once.  

 

  

Signed on November 12 in 2021, by Kiley Miller, Trees Forever Executive Director and CEO, for Trees 

Forever. 

 

 

 

Signature 

 

Kiley Miller_________________________________ 

Printed Name 

 

319-537-1550______________________________ 

Phone 

 

KMiller@treesforever.org_____________________ 

Email 
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Exhibit A 

 

 

2020-2021 Trees Forever Project Area 
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2020-2021 Regional Scale Map – Trees Forever 
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